
Summer 2018 Newsletter
Letter from our Executive Director

Hello BGCSCC family,

I want to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has helped us reach new heights
serving the youth of Santa Cruz County. It was very exciting to open our third facility, the
Joe & Linda Aliberti Clubhouse in Scotts Valley, last month. We have already
exceeded 100 new members and over 30 members attending each day. New families are
checking in every day to inquire about both our after-school programs and how to
participate this summer.

It’s almost hard to remember that it was just two short years ago that the Live Oak
Clubhouse opened and began preparing for their first summer. This Clubhouse now has
over 800 members and averages nearly 190 youth every day after school and during the
summer.

Boys & Girls Clubs of Santa Cruz County (BGCSCC) has experienced a time of significant
growth these past two years and has also met the challenge of increasing program efficacy
and meeting quality program metrics, including helping stem the tide of summer learning
loss for our members in comparison to other students. Just by the numbers, we have
increased total members from 1,200 to over 2,200 and our average daily attendance from
180 to over 370. We are extremely proud to be such an impactful part of the lives of so
many youth in our county, but realize there is still much to be done.

BGCSCC has made a commitment to provide all members with a high-quality Club
Experience that is safe and fun, leads to a sense of belonging, and develops the skills
needed to achieve success in the 21st century. We will also strive to continue to learn and
develop practices and program models with demonstrated impact, ultimately leading
youth to graduate from high school with a plan for the future, develop good character and
citizenship, and adopt a healthy lifestyle. It is also important for BGCSCC to advocate
that every young person in our county has access to high-quality out-of-school-time
programs and experiences that equip them with the tools to succeed.

We can’t do this alone and hope you are inspired to continue with us on our journey.
Great Futures may be our slogan, but it should also be within reach of every young
person! To see what we are doing at all three Clubhouses this summer please check out the
program flyers below.

For the kids,
Bob Langseth

Summer Program for Joe &amp;
Linda Aliberti Clubhouse

Summer Program for Downtown
Clubhouse

Summer Program for Live Oak
Clubhouse

Daily Drop-in Summer Camp 
Monday—Friday, June 11—August 17

7:30am-6:00pm  
$15/day | $65/week | $600/summer 

 with Annual BGCSCC membership ($75) 
(a ddit ion a l fees for  specia l cla sses a n d field

tr ips)

Summer Registration OPEN!
You may register at any Clubhouse

Please fill out this form before you
register.

Qu est ion s? Plea se con ta ct  y ou r  Clu bh ou se Dir ector .  In fo a t  bottom  of New slet ter .

Thank you to everyone who supported Kids Nite Out and the Grand
Opening of the Joe & Linda Aliberti Clubhouse!

Big  a n d Lit t le pa ir s pose for  a  ph oto a t  th e en d of Kids Nite Ou t

http://boysandgirlsclub.info/aliberti/
http://files.constantcontact.com/66c52db5401/8177e06f-17d0-4055-8336-aa9dc41cb3cc.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/66c52db5401/a44f773f-e5b1-4252-b641-e64beedd0d0c.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/66c52db5401/eb709e92-6e12-4e1f-bd06-09906392f548.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/66c52db5401/8e3cc7b2-7d6e-4bdc-b2e0-76152c4178da.pdf


Sta ff fr om  Liv e Oa k,  Dow n tow n , a n d Joe & Lin da  A liber t i Clu bh ou se pose w ith  m a y or

pr ocla m a tion  on  da y  of th e Joe & Lin da  A liber t i Clu bh ou se Gr a n d Open in g .

Joe a n d Lin da  A liber t i officia te th e r ibbon  cu tt in g  cer em on y  du r in g  th e Joe & Lin da  Clu bh ou se

Gr a n d Open in g .

Joe a n d Lin da  A liber t i pose in  fr on t  of th e Joe & Lin da  A liber t i Clu bh ou se.



Ter esa  Sw a r t  (Boa r d Mem ber ),  Cor ky  Rober son  (Boa r d Mem ber ),  Lin da  A liber t i,  a n d Ja m es Dy er

(Boa r d Mem ber ) tog eth er  a t  th e Gr a n d Open in g  of th e Joe & Lin da  A liber t i Clu bh ou se

Clu b m em ber s h a v in g  fu n  befor e Kids Nite Ou t  officia lly  beg in s!

Clu b m em ber s a n d big  bu ddy  pla y  Ju st  Da n ce du r in g  Kids Nite Ou t



Clu b m em ber ,  Pr in ce,  a n d Big  Bu ddy ,  Mike,  da n ce to Ju st  Da n ce du r in g  Kids Nite Ou t!

Welcome to the Team!

Meet Andrew Quist, Jess Gnau, Nijah Newtree, and Maia Yates--
the staff at the Joe & Linda Aliberti Clubhouse.

Andrew Quist, Education Director: After having worked at Scotts Valley Middle
School for over two years, I am so happy to be in a place that is a natural extension for
kids that I know need a place like this. To be able to further those relationships and stay
involved in a community I really like is a joy. 

Jess Gnau, Program Specialist: I love watching children learn and grow through
artistic expression. Providing guidance and instruction along the way fills me with a
sense of joy I have not found anywhere else. 

Nijah Newtree, Program Specialist: I’m excited to work at BGCSCC because it’s an
opportunity to contribute to the growth of the community I grew up in. I think it’s a great
place for me to share my passions with others and provides a space for others to express
themselves as well.

Hana Lindenmuth, Program Specialist (not pictured): I love working at BGCSCC
because I have the opportunity to make a positive impact on children of all ages.

Maia Yates, Unit Director: I chose to be involved with Boys & Girls Club because it
gives youth and teens a safe and fun place to be after school and in the summer. It allows
youth and teens to be themselves and learn life skills as well as make connections with
their community and other peers.

Upcoming Events

2nd Annual Scotts
Valley Bocce
Tournament
Saturday, May 19
9:00am-3:00pm
Sky Park Bocce Courts, Scotts
Valley
Non-participants are welcome to
join us!  
 

49th Annual Swing Into Great Futures Golf Tournament
Friday, July 13
DeLaveaga Golf Course
 
Schedule of Events
12:00pm Check-in; receive lunch
1:00pm Tee-off shotgun start, 4 Person Scramble, Best Ball
5:00pm Happy Hour & Appetizers
6:00pm BBQ Dinner, Raffle & Awards
 
Golfers receive: Golf cart, Box lunch, BBQ dinner, and Awards
Tournament Features: Closest to the Pin & Putting Contests, Hole-in-One Prizes, Long
Drive & Pro’s Drive. BBQ Dinner open to families!
Cost: $600/foursome, $150/individual

Sign Up HERE.

http://boysandgirlsclub.info/golf/
http://boysandgirlsclub.info/golf/


 
Sponsorship opportunities available!
More information here!

Live Oak 3k/5k/10k & Family Fun Run
Saturday, September 22
8 AM-12 PM
Simpkins Family Swim Center
Co-sponsored by Santa Cruz County Parks and Recreation
More information coming soon!

Sunrise Rotary Santa Cruz Ride
Saturday, September 29th
Register for the 1 Day Ride to Benefit BGCSCC
Register Here

Clubhouse Director Information:
Katee Freeman

Downtown Clubhouse
543 Center Street, Santa Cruz

831-423-3138 ext.30
katee@boysandgirlsclub.info

Jennifer Sherry
Live Oak Clubhouse

925 17th Avenue, Santa Cruz
831-477-4095

jennifer@boysandgirlsclub.info

Maia Yates
Joe & Linda Aliberti Clubhouse

5060 Scotts Valley Drive, Scotts Valley
831-535-7017

maia@boysandgirlsclub.info

Help us ensure that youth in Santa Cruz County, Scotts Valley, and San Lorenzo Valley
have access to Great Summers at Boys & Girls Clubs of Santa Cruz County. Today your
support will allow us to provide the most affordable summer camp in the region with a

focus on combating summer learning loss and having FUN!

Donate Today!

http://files.constantcontact.com/66c52db5401/8651e25e-0e75-4771-a9bd-89f9370d9ad4.pdf
https://www.bikesignup.com/Race/CA/SantaCruz/RotaryRide
mailto:katee@boysandgirlsclub.info
mailto:jennifer@boysandgirlsclub.info
mailto:maia@boysandgirlsclub.info
https://www.flipcause.com/widget/MzQ2ODg=

